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Dear Parent/ Carer 

Our Reception pupils are shortly due to take part in Bikeability Balance cycle training sessions to 
introduce cycling skills. This will involve the children completing three 45 minute off road 
introduction to cycling session on the school playground. Sessions are carried out by cycle trainers 
from Wolverhampton City Council’s Road Safety Team.   

 
Could you please complete and sign the  Parental Consent Form on the app, giving permission for 
your child to take part in the cycle training session by Wednesday 10th January 2024. Please note 
that if your child does not have consent, they will not be able to participate.  By giving consent, 
you acknowledge that the Bikeability programme will be delivered in line with the Bikeability 
delivery guide.  
The date and time for the cycle training sessions is as follows: 

Friday 12th, 19th, 26th January & 2nd February 2024 
 

9.15 am  – 11.15 am 
 
Bikes and helmets will be provided. Please ensure your child has suitable waterproof/ protective 
clothing on training days.  
 
Please contact Ms Clarke at the school should you have any enquiries relating to this course. For 
more information on Bikeability Cycle Training please visit: https://www.bikeability.org.uk/get-
cycling/cycle-training-for-children/bikeability-plus/   
 
Yours sincerely                                           
 

 
Mrs J. Ferretti                      
Headteacher  
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